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Olympic Week 
This week, lessons will have an Olympic theme. Following this theme, we have planned a variety of fun 
lessons covering a range of curriculum subjects. Please keep an eye out for blogs about this on the school 
website as the week progresses. 

Homework and Spellings 
No further homework or spelling lists are being sent home this term. If you would like to continue with 
spelling work at home, please use the National Curriculum Y3/4 spelling list. If your child is not yet secure 
with spellings from earlier years, you may wish to use the Y1 or 2 common exception lists instead. 
(English Appendix 1: Spelling). 
To continue a homework routine, please use the ideas given on your child’s report for ways that you can 
support your child in preparation for Year 4. 
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This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 15th July 2024 
 

Other Matters: 

• Many thanks for sending in old T shirts, aprons and over cover-ups for our clay activity last week. The 
children had great fun making clay lanterns. We hope to paint the lanterns in our last week of term. 

• We will continue PE activities this week. As it is Olympic week, we may be doing additional physical 
activity on days that would not normally be PE days. Please have PE kits in for the full week. They will 
be sent home at the end of the week. 

• This will be the last Class News for the year. Thank you for all your support this year. Though we will 
miss teaching your children next year, you will agree that they have grown in so many ways and are 
now ready for Year 4 and their next steps. We wish you all the best for the long holiday when it 
comes. Many thanks from the Y3 Team. 
 
 

 
 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/5a7ccc06ed915d63cc65ce61/English_Appendix_1_-_Spelling.pdf

